
November 12,2002 

Blanca Bayo', Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Taltahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 020907-WS - Application for Amendment of Certificate Nos. 496-W and 4654 

Dear Ms. Bayo': 

We are in receipt of the Commission's letter dated October 21, 2002 regarding our intent to object to the 
application to extend water and wastewater service to our particular legal description. Please be advised 
that we intend to pursue the objection and request a formal hearing. 

We would like to reiterate that we live in a rural area of southeast Lake County (bordered by Orange 
County) that is zoned for 5-10 acre residential tracts and includes agricultural property, nurseries, and 
horse farms. This application is in line for the large amount of growth in South Lake County to include the 
subdivisions and commercial property, but the estate homes on the 5-10 acre properties should be 
excluded. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 


